From: lanning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2021/0208/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Dr Rebecca Hodgson at
Honeybee House, Egton, Whitby, YO21 1UE

Date: 20 April 2021 09:56:08

Re: planning application NYM/2021/0208/FL

| have two queries in relation to the proposed application. The driveway access from Honeybee House opposite
is not shown on the outline plans and is more or less opposite (offset slightly) the proposed access ‘concrete
apron’. Has the relationship between access to the two properties been taken into consideration in design /
location of the access to the proposed development, in relation to road safety, visibility etc?

My other query relates to a historic 'trod' that | believe is located on or adjacent to this site and | think was part
of the reason why previous proposals were declined. Has consideration been given to protection of
archaeological artefacts (where present)?

Many thanks.

Comments made by Dr Rebecca Hodgson of Honeybee House, Egton, Whithy, YO21 1UE

Comment Type is Raise Concerns





